
North Prairie News 
Winter is melting away into spring and new beginnings.  Soon it will be planting season, construction 
season, and swimsuit season! 

We are entering into a new season at North Prairie Water also.  We are working on increasing 
transparency and revamping the policies and procedures of the District based on the feedback we 
have received from customers.  The board has also begun the process of hiring a new General 
Manager.  The board intends to begin the interview process at the end of March.  Resumes and cover 
letters should be emailed to Lisa Krueger.  This is an exciting time for all of us, as we look toward our 
future, and remember those who helped us grow to this point. 

Save the Date: Annual meeting is June 3, 2025, at 5:00pm at the State Fair Center.  Your board wants 
to hear from you!  What can we do to improve our annual meeting this year?   

President - Lisa Krueger  lmkrueger13@gmail.com   

Crystal Hendrickson Crystal.Hendrickson@yahoo.com 701-389-0355 

 

From Left to Right: Darrel Loftesness-Vice President, Matt Zelinski-Secretary, Autin Hanson, Mike 
Rudnick, Kelly Drevecky-Treasurer, Crystal Hendrickson, Lisa Krueger-President 
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